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On Saturday December 7th, 2019 Orleans

Community Health held our annual Breakfast with

Santa event.

Over 90 children along with their families followed

the candy trail to decorate their own Christmas

cookies. Then the candy trail took them to enjoy our

delicious breakfast buffet. After breakfast the kids

would then follow the elf footprints to the craft

station where they were able to make their very own

elf glasses or reindeer glasses to wear as they

followed Santa's footprints to see Santa and Mrs.

Claus!

Thank you to our incredible OCH Staff, Students and

Volunteers that made this wonderful event happen!

Breakfast with Santa
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Karrie Mikits, Jessica Skowneski, Sarah Bateman

Jessica Skowneski, CNA at Orleans

Community Health was recently honored

with a Caring Heart Award by the New

York Facilities Association. This award is

given to a CNA that demonstrates strong

work ethic, dedication, leadership,

professionalism and ability as a team

player.

Caring Heart Award

Say Boo to the Flu
Orleans Community Health along with partnerships

with the Orleans County Public Health Department,

the Orleans County YMCA, Oak Orchard Health and

the Middleport Family Health Center were able to

administer over 450 flu vaccinations right here in

Orleans County! The 7 "Say Boo to the Flu" Clinics

spanned the dates of October 9th, 2019 to November

5th, 2019 ending with a "Vote & Vax" at the Hoag

Library. 

This is the second year Orleans Community Health

has hosted these Clinics to honor Leon Sidari who

tragically passed away from the flu on Christmas Eve

2017. 

Fun activities as well as flu education materials were available to the children and their

families as they attended the clinic and each child left with a goodie bag. A huge thank you to

the Albion Rotary Club for raising money at their annual golf tournament for the materials and

goodies used at "Say Boo to the Flu". 

CONGRATULATIONS Jessica! Orleans Community Heath is fortunate to have you as part of

our team!


